
 

PSA centenary: Distribution of golf shirts   
 

Members will recall that the PSA committed to provide all members with a special centenary golf shirt 

as part of the Union’s centenary commemoration in 2020. Although the project was hampered by the 

COVID-19 pandemic, which led to lockdown restrictions, the PSA remains committed to ensure that 

all members receive their shirts.  

 

The PSA is aware that there are still some members in the province who are yet to receive their shirts 

and is working hard to deliver on its promise. Members who are yet to receive their shirts must notify 

the PSA Provincial Office as the aim is to ensure that members receive their shirts before 24 

December 2020. Members who require special sizes are also advised to submit their names to the 

Office at the following contacts:  

 

Vhembe District – Caroline.vorster@psa.co.za / 015 295 0513  

Mopani District – lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za / 015 295 0500  

Capricorn District – queen.seema@psa.co.za / 015 295 0511  

Waterberg District – Christine.mabu@psa.co.za / 015 295 0507  

Sekhukhune District – kate.mamabolo@psa.co.za / 015 295 0506 

 

Alternatively, members can send Whatsapp messages to 079 513 9856. 
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